
From: Ryan DeLong
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Clint Merritt; Evan Hinkel
Subject: [EXT] Notice of Liner Inspection - Renegade BPG Federal Facility
Date: Friday, August 14, 2020 1:49:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern;
 
NTG Environmental will be performing a liner inspection on behalf of Titus Oil & Gas Production, LLC
at 10am MST on the Renegade BPG Federal Facility located 660’ FNL & 330’ FWL, section 18, T26S,
R35E, Lea County, NM. This inspection is taking place in accordance with NMAC 19.15.29.11.A.5.a,
following a ~15bbl release on 8/7/2020. A C141 will be filed on or before 8/22/2020.
 
If you have any questions, or require any further information, please don’t hesitate to reach out to
me using the contact information below.
 
Very Respectfully,
 
Ryan DeLong
Regulatory Manager
Titus Oil & Gas, LLC
817-852-6370 (office)
405-664-5188 (mobile)
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